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Thank you, Madam President.

Japan warmly welcomes the delegation of Jamaica to this session.

Japan highly appreciates the positive steps taken by Jamaica to protect and promote the rights of women, including the launch of the Gender Equality Seal Programme aiming to empower women.
 
Japan would like to make two recommendations:

1. strengthen efforts to further promote gender equality, including through public awareness-raising campaigns on gender; and

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]take further measures to eliminate human trafficking, including providing adequate protection to all victims of trafficking and strengthening mechanisms to investigate cases of trafficking in persons, as is consistent with The Protocol to Prevent, Suppress and Punish Trafficking in Persons. 

We wish the delegation of Jamaica every success in the review.

I thank you, Madam President.
